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Letter No. 2014/22                               Date: 16/04/2014 
 
The Chief Executive, 

Indian Banks’ Association, 

HR & Industrial Relations, 

Mumbai 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Leave Travel Concession/Home Travel Concession 

 

Please refer to your letter No. CIR/HR & IR/F/2014-15/9195 dated April 7, 2014, 

on the captioned matter, addressed to all public sector member banks. You will kindly 

agree that the issue of leave travel concession is a bilateral issue and the provisions of 

the scheme have been the subject matter of discussion in the last settlements, including 

that of 9th bipartite settlement. The present Charter of Demand submitted on 30th 

October, 2012 also contains a separate demand for review of the existing scheme in a 

comprehensive manner. Any unilateral change in the scheme for leave travel concession 

is violative of the spirit of bilateralism and is therefore not acceptable to us. Therefore, we 

request and demand from you that the decision of the Managing Committee of IBA held 

on 01/04/2014 and conveyed by your letter dated April 7, 2014, should be withdrawn 

immediately. 

 

 We sincerely hope that our request will be considered in all seriousness and its 

implementation will be stopped immediately. 

 

 With kind regards, 

 

 
                 Yours faithfully, 

       
        (HARVINDER SINGH) 
    GENERAL SECRETARY 

 


